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Meridian Service Metro District

Recreation Center Mission:

To offer a healthy lifestyle for the

residents of Meridian Ranch through

facilities and programs for personal

fitness, group exercise, organized sports,

aquatics, and special community events.







Meridian Ranch 
DRC 1 & 2 

Questions? Please contact your Meridian Ranch DRC Management Team:
Jamie Adams, CMCA, AMS, PCAM – Managing Agent – Jamie@warrenmgmt.com

Chaylyn Petrik, DRC Coordinator- DRC@meridianranchdrc.org 
Julie Sampson, Governance Coordinator DRC 1 & DRC 2– GovernanceDRC1@meridianranchdrc.org  

Hannah Shea, Governance Coordinator DRC 2 – GovernanceDRC2@meridianranchdrc.org 

Minimum Landscaping Requirements

Every Lot in Meridian Ranch has Minimum Front Yard Landscaping Requirements. The minimum requirements will be found
in the Design Guidelines in Section 5.2 for DRC 1 and Section 6.2 for DRC 2. This is the ideal time of year to take stock of the
plants and trees currently in the yard to ensure that your Lot meets the requirements. If you have plants or trees that have
died, you can replace those, like-for-like, without submitting plans for review. If you would like to change or update your
landscaping, those plans will need to be submitted to DRC@meridianranchdrc.org or by Submitting an ARC Request
through your Homeowner Portal.

If your front yard has a required tree in the front and/or side landscaped strip (the section between the sidewalk and the
curb) that needs to be replaced, any replacement trees MUST be deciduous trees with a minimum of 1 ½” caliper
measurement. Under NO CIRCUMSTANCES will an evergreen be permitted in a landscaped strip. To know what your Lot’s
requirements are, you will need to find your Lot number and then follow the row across to see the minimum plants and
trees required for your front yard. You must always maintain the minimum, but you are also allowed to have additional
plants and trees if you submit for them. If you have questions, please contact a member of the management team.

Livestock and Farm Animals
 
Section 3.11 of the Covenants, Conditions, and Restrictions states, “No animals, livestock or poultry of any kind shall be
raised, bred or kept on any Lot, except that domesticated birds or fish and other small domestic animals will be allowed. No
other animals, except an aggregate of not more than three domesticated animals (e.g., two cats and one dog), will be
permitted within a Lot; provided that they are not kept, bred, or maintained for any commercial purpose…” Livestock of any
kind is strictly prohibited including, but not limited to, chickens, sheep, goats, and pigs. Animals such as domesticated dogs
and cats are acceptable as long as there are no more than three (3). If you have a question about whether an animal is
permitted in Meridian Ranch, please email or call and ask prior to bringing the animal onto your property.

Warren Management Group has moved!! If you need to see the DRC team in person, and need to meet them at their office,
please let us know in advance, as we need to let the receptionist for the visitors know, she oversees the comings and goings
of the office complex. Our new address is 4050 Lee Vance Drive, Ste 250; Colorado Springs, CO  80918. The office is located
off of Woodmen between Austin Bluffs and Rangewood.

Please utilize the portal to make the annual assessment payment if you haven’t already done so, the assessment was due on
January 1st!

If you have trouble logging in, please reach out to the Meridian Ranch Team using the information listed below.

Governing Documents can be found on the websites: 
http://portal.warrenmgmt.com/?c=16 (DRC no 1)
http://portal.warrenmgmt.com/?c=99 (DRC no 2)

mailto:Jamie@warrenmgmt.com
mailto:DRC@meridianranchdrc.org
mailto:GovernanceDRC1@meridianranchdrc.org
mailto:GovernanceDRC2@meridianranchdrc.org
mailto:DRC@meridianranchdrc.org
http://portal.warrenmgmt.com/?c=16
http://portal.warrenmgmt.com/?c=99


Portal updates: 
https://portal.warrenmgmt.com/?c=95  Documents; Financial Management: Financials

Online payments of the Assessments can be completed through the portal.

Stop by the lodge Monday through Friday from 10:00 to 5:00 p.m. to drop off plans, pick up a key card, or get a tour of the beautiful
amenity. Pickle ball courts are on a first come; first serve basis for one hour increments. Please reserve your time on the Amenity

Calendar. Estelle - estelle@warrenmgmt.com  – P: 719-685-8767

Questions about improvements, governance, or selling? Please contact Jamie, or Maura at Warren Management Group; Email:
stonebridge@warrenmgmt.com

Community Events:

May 3rd the second happy hour is from 4PM to 7PM. Cinq de Mayo theme. “Adults only”- Door Prizes
June 8th 11 AM to 4 PM Ice Cream Social “All family event” 

July 11th the third happy hour is from 4PM to 7PM. Summer, red, white, and blue theme “Adults only”- Door Prizes.

Please check out the bulletin board at the lodge if you need more details, plus all dates have been posted on the community calendar on the
association website!

“The glory of gardening: hands in the dirt, head in the sun, heart with nature. To nurture a garden is to feed not just the body, but
the soul”. Alfred Austin

The Garden boxes are ready to for this year’s plantings! This is a great opportunity to grow your own herbs, veggies, and fruits.
Please contact Estelle at estelle@warrenmgmt.com ,if you are interested in planting your garden at the Stonebridge Lodge. 

STONEBRIDGE

Stonebridge would like to invite you to the  the blood drive on Monday,  April 15th. 
Give back to your community! Stonebridge blood drive at the Stonebridge Lodge 12787 Stone Valley Drive. To register, visit
www.vitalant.org and use blood drive cod 10056052. We need 26 participants.
From Vitalant website:” Every two seconds, someone in the U.S. needs blood. If you’re worried about needles, don’t be – most blood
donors compare the experience to a mild split-second pinch! The entire process is very safe and very fast, and you will feel amazing
knowing you potentially saved up to three people.”

https://portal.warrenmgmt.com/?c=95
mailto:estelle@warrenmgmt.com
mailto:stonebridge@warrenmgmt.com
mailto:estelle@warrenmgmt.com
http://www.vitalant.org/
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Featuring:



Instructor Spotlight



We value our members and instructors time; therefore we ask all
members to arrive on time for class to ensure proper set up and limit
disruptions once class has begun. 

If you are more than 10 minutes late, we ask that you please
attend the next available class, as entry will not be permitted.

Participants must register either online, or check-in at the front desk
for classes.

Appropriate clothing and footwear is required for class.

In an effort to extend the life of our studios, we ask that no food or
drink other than bottled water be brought into the studios.

In order to prolong the life of our equipment and for sanitation
purposes, we require all class participants to clean and disinfect
equipment after use. Paper towels and sanitizing wipes are provided
in each studio.

The studios are specifically for scheduled classes and/or programs;
any other use of the studios must be approved by and scheduled
through the group fitness director/rec center manager.

Children ages 13 and up may participate in group fitness classes
with a parent/guardian 18 or older. Ages 15 and up may participate
without adult supervision.
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MERIDIAN RANCH 

Rec Center

These policies are meant to ensure that classes run on schedule and
in a safe manner. We value your safety as well as the classes safety!

We strive to bring you a variety of high quality classes at MRRC.
Our trained and certified staff will do everything possible

to meet your needs and exceed your expectations.
We ask that you carefully read this information and follow all guidelines.



Still need to set up your Meridian
Ranch Recreation Center online portal?

Stop by the Meridian Ranch Recreation Center front desk to make sure your account is up
to date and your email is on file. 
THEN, go to meridianranch.clubautomation.com
Scroll down to the section labeled "First time here?"  and click on the "Access My Account"
icon. 
This will then prompt you to fill out your first name, last name, and email. Once this is done
and Club Automation was able to locate you in the system, an email will be sent to you to
prompt you to complete your online portal set up.

Questions or issues? Call 719-495-7119 or stop by MRRC front desk.

If you have something to report to Meridian Service Metro
District, you can use our website any time – just click the

“Contact Us” link on the top right of our homepage at
www.meridianservice.org. District staff do not regularly

monitor social media accounts, and they can provide better
service if residents report directly to them via the website.
And always remember, if it’s a life-threatening emergency,

call 911.

http://www.meridianservice.org/


MSMD Board of Directors:
President:
Butch Gabrielski

Secretary/Treasurer:
Wayne Reorda

Assistant Secretary/Treasurer
Bill Gessner
Mike Fenton
Tom Sauer

Meridian Ranch Recreation Center
Phone: 719-495-7119

mrrc@meridianservice.org
MSMD Office:

Phone 719-495-6567

www.meridianservice.org
www.meridianranch.com

www.stonebridgecoloradosprings.com

Meridian Ranch Community Directory

Meridian Ranch Recreation Center
Mon-Fri 5:30 AM - 8:30 PM
Saturday: 8 AM - 6 PM
Sunday: 9 AM - 5 PM

MSMD Office
Mon-Fri 8 AM - 4:30 PM

Follow us on

Hours of Operation

Meridian Ranch DRC Management Team:
Jamie Adams, CMCA, AMS, PCAM – Managing Agent – Jamie@warrenmgmt.com

Julie Sampson, Governance Director – meridianranch@warrenmgmt.com 
Chaylyn Petrik, DRC Administrator- meridianranch2@warrenmgmt.com 

Governing Documents can be found on the website: 
DRC No. 1 & DRC No. 2  - portal.warrenmgmt.com/ ; Resources; 

Governing Documents 
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